
 

 

 

 

ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC  

PRIMARY SCHOOL  

629 Goulburn Valley Highway Shepparton 

OPEN DAY  

Tuesday 31st May 2016 

 Session 1:  10am   

                Session 2:     12pm 

Tours will commence from the Admin Office. 

 

PROSPECTIVE FAMILIES MOST WELCOME TO ATTEND . 

Please call or email kscott@slshepparton.catholic.edu.au to register  and  

advise which session you will be attending 

 

OUR TOUR WILL OFFER: 

 Tour of our School 

 Information Booklets 

 Opportunity to speak with staff and parents 

 

Siblings of current families enrolled at our school are encouraged to attend the Open Day. 

The school zone area for St. Luke’s Catholic Primary School is north of Pine Road to                    

Boundary Road. 

 

Please call the school on 5822 1834 or visit our website www.slshepparton.catholic.edu.au for further information. 


